
 
 
The Admissions Committee in the Department of Physics at the University of Wisconsin-Madison 
is aware of the continuing disruptions around the world due to the global pandemic and will be 
making special considerations for the Fall 2022 admissions cycle.  We remain dedicated to our 
tradition of a holistic review of all graduate applications.  To reduce the barriers for applicants 
from all backgrounds and experiences, the Admissions Committee will NOT require or consider 
GRE test scores for Fall 2022 applications.  This includes the general GRE and Physics subject GRE 
exam for the Physics Ph.D. Program and the general GRE exam for the MS Physics-Quantum 
Computing (MSPQC) Program.  
 
 
The Fall 2022 graduate application will open in September 2021 as scheduled.  The deadline for 
the Physics Ph.D. Program will remain December 15th.  The deadline for the MS Physics-Quantum 
Computing (MSPQC) will remain March 15th.  Any questions about the application process can 
be directed to physgrad@physics.wisc.edu 
 
 


